
 

 

CLARIANT CHEMICALS (INDIA) LTD.             Reliable Tech Park  

 Thane-Belapur Road, Airoli 
 Navi Mumbai 400 708 

Maharashtra, India 

Phone  +91 (22) 7125 1000 

CIN NO. L24110MH1956PLC010806 

February 17, 2021 

To, 
The Bombay Stock Exchange (BSE) 
Listing Compliance Department 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda Building 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

Sub.: Reply to your communication seeking clarification on News Item (CNBC TV18) 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

We refer to your communication dated February 16, 2021, seeking clarification upon the recent news 
item which appeared on the Channel CNBC TV18 dated February 16, 2021 captioned “Clariant 
chemicals is planning to buy 51 % stake in India glycols”. 

In this regard, we would like to submit that Clariant Chemicals (India) Limited (hereinafter referred to 
as “the Company”) is not engaged in any discussions to acquire a stake, in India Glycols. 

The Company categorically states that the abovementioned news item is factually incorrect 

You are requested to kindly take on record the above submissions. 

Kindly let us know in case you need any further information and/or clarification. 

Thanking You 

Yours faithfully, 

For Clariant Chemicals (India) Limited 
 
 
 
Amee Joshi 
Company Secretary 
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